Askin, Tim

From: Cortez, Vincent

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 8:11 AM
To: Askin, Tim

Subject: RE: 266 E Erie, ORD-24-10428
Tim,

Thank you for the update.

Vincent Cortez
City of Milwaukee
Office 414-286-2483

From: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2024 8:08 AM

To: Cortez, Vincent <vcorte@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Chris Rute AIA RIBA <chris.rute@crdesignmke.com>; Emma Rudd <erudd@milwaukeepreservation.org>; Claude J.
Krawczyk <Claude.krawczyk@wilaw.com>

Subject: 266 E Erie, ORD-24-10428

Dear Inspector Cortez,

The Historic Preservation Commission approved mothball status for the property at 266 E. Erie to suspend
fees on building and maintenance code orders, cf. MCO 200-11.5. Fire inspection, vacant building, cross-
connection survey, etc. and any fees related to those items still apply to the building.

Approval is subject to the conditions in the attached report, indicating that they are to board the broken
windows, clear the gutters, and temporarily patch the major holes as soon as practicable.

Tim Askin, Senior Planner
Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milwaukee

414-286-5712
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov




